
 
 

   

 

Delaware Charter Schools Network Seeks Proposals for DCSN’s 2025 Charter 
Conference 

For Immediate Release 

Wilmington, DE – December 5th, 2024 

Wilmington, DE – December 5th, 2024 – The Delaware Charter Schools Network (DCSN) is excited to 

release a Request for Proposals (RFP) form for session presenters for the highly anticipated 

CharterCon25 Creating a Culture of Literacy event, set to take place on March 14, 2025. This annual 

event brings together charter school leaders, educators, board members, and community stakeholders 

to share knowledge, strategies, and best practices to improve and expand the impact of charter schools 

in Delaware.  

DCSN is seeking proposals for dynamic and engaging sessions that will address a variety of key topics 

relevant to charter schools, including but not limited to educational innovation, leadership 

development, student achievement, policy advocacy, and community engagement. The goal is to 

showcase a diverse range of perspectives, experiences, and expertise that will benefit our growing 

charter school community. 

“We are committed to providing an inclusive and collaborative environment for educators, leaders, and 

advocates in the Delaware charter school community,” said Kendall Massett, executive director of the 

network. “The foundation for life-long learning is literacy in all things and we are excited to invite 

presenters who can bring great ideas and perspectives to our conference.” 

In addition to subject-matter expertise, DCSN encourages proposals that highlight literacy across all 

areas. Presenters are invited to share experiences, insights, and solutions to challenges faced by charter 

schools, and to propose creative approaches that foster greater access to quality education for all 

students in Delaware. 

How to Apply: Interested individuals or organizations are encouraged to submit a session proposal 

through the DCSN website by January 31, 2025. The proposal form can be accessed at 

https://forms.gle/XTQXAPMrCHaUa8Az6  

The DCSN looks forward to receiving proposals from a wide variety of individuals and organizations that 

are passionate about making a positive impact on the future of charter schools in Delaware.  

https://forms.gle/XTQXAPMrCHaUa8Az6
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For more information about the conference or if you have any questions about the proposal form, 

please visit www.decharternetwork.org, contact Milli Bravo at MilliB@decharternetwork.org or call 

(302) 778-5999.  

https://dcsn1.sharepoint.com/:u:/s/DCSNTeam/Effeo2hi3zBCrl06aPsS3NIBE87Ntl78odS6NbT8Jk_hdw?e=QabNuR
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